
February 5, 2024 Meeting

Call to order Carol Olszewski

● Meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.

Approval of Minutes                                      Lori Toth

Meeting minutes are approved for January meeting.

President’s Report Carol Olszewski

Jazz Fest is in March. Abby will get us filled in on updates. We really need some support for this event.
Please check out the signups and see if you are able to assist. Mr. Mauldin will send out the link for the
section baskets ideas to the students.

Scholarship information will be doing to the counseling office soon. If you have questions or comments
send them to Carol. Specific requirements are:

1. A scholarship designated for SHS students graduating current year, who have been enrolled in
Orchestra, Bank, Choir and/or Dance team at SHS.

2. The family must be a paid member of Friends of SMP as of the due date for the scholarhip
application.

3. The student must have completed SMP volunteer hours each year.
4. The student should show an exemplary enthusiasm for music/dance and have shared their

talents in a variety of ways.
5. The student will be attending a college, university or technical school program requiring tuition,

no specific major or program is required.

We are offering an inclusion of the hours for assisting with Jazz Fest in this year’s volunteer hours count,
so we hope to have some additional student involvement.

Band Camp meeting on March 4th 6pm, followed by the SMP meeting!!

Vice President of Purchasing Leslie Perlberg

Concessions will open in about 1 month. This is an easy season just multiple times per week.

Vice President of Communication no report Beth Roseman

Vice President Fundraising Abby Charboneau



Jazz Fest which is being held on March 6th.

Tickets will be sold for $5/adults and students will be free. Tickets can be purchased using Give Butter
site.

There will be a silent auction and tickets for smaller baskets

35 confirmed business donations so far.

Treasurer’s Report Nitin Yoshi

● No report

Band Representative Debbie Klein

● No report

Orchestra Representative Gloria Liu
● No report

Choir Representative                                            Dana Lewis
● MIM is going strong. They ae doing very well so far this year.
● Mr. Lewis would like to look into purchasing a piano and the piano is around $80000. Trying to

see if SMP and school can assist with the purchase.

Dance Team Report
● They won 3rd place at State competition in January.

Director Reports:
HS Band concert is February 22nd
HS orchestra is going to a contest (symphonia) February 24th in Avon
MIM competition is in Grove City
8th grade band is small but really good.
OME- A group of students will be going to the Cleveland Conference.

Nominating committee actively looking for people interested in next years SMP Board!

Old Business:
Nothing

New Business:
Nothing

Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm
Next meeting is 3/4/24 7:00pm

List of meetings for the school year is as follows:
4/2/24- 5/6/24


